
 

 

 
 
 
17th December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We are thrilled to accept being part of the WildED programme this Spring 2020. The programme will 
provide students in Key stage 4 and 5 with an excellent and innovative educational opportunity that will 
enable them to work with young conservation professionals who deliver a series of tailored workshops and 
student-led activities. Over the course of a term the students will be supported to research, design and lead 
environmental change projects and campaigns that benefit the school community and local area. The 
students will compete to present their actions to a panel of expert conservationists at the regional Dragons’ 
Den final, where they will have the chance to win the WildED crown.  
 
The launch beginning: - 

Workshop 1 -28th January 

Workshop 2 -4th February 

Workshop 3 -25th February 

Workshop 4 - 24th March  

Finale  - 30th March, in Manchester.  

I would appreciate it if you could return the permission slip below, and the attached consent form and let us 
know if there are any changes to the medical form previously completed. 
 
Yours sincerely 

N Dean  

Ms N. Dean 
Curriculum Lead for Physical Development 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
                                       WildED Programme 2020 
 
 
Student Name:……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I consent for my son / daughter to participate in the WildED programme over the 
 
Spring term 2020 
 
Signed……………………………………………………..Date………………………….. 
 
 
 
 


